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played by the Canada Government Office of Tourism in the sympo-
sium for captains of the tall ships held in Quebec City last
fall and the $9 .5 million spent on the construction of nautical
infrastructure to receive the many sailing vessels arriving for
the 1984 events. Mr . Lapointe also referred to the excellent
work done by Mr . Richard Drouin, President of the 1534-1984
Corporation, and his team in preparation for these great celebra-
tions that will be a source of pride to all Canadians .
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